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12 April 2021 

 
Dear Community Heritage Supporter, 
 
We hope that you are safe and well, and that like us you are looking forward to restrictions easing 
further so that we can once again start to enjoy the wonderful array of heritage across the county. 
 
As you know, PLANED has a long tradition of working with Pembrokeshire’s community history 
groups and societies.  As we move toward the summer, we would like to work with you to celebrate 
and promote your great work through the first Pembrokeshire Community Heritage Week. 
 
This week of celebrations will take place from Monday 31 May to Friday 4 June, but due to COVID 
restrictions and in ensuring that we can protect residents, visitors, and colleagues, the inaugural 
event will be online only.  We are working hard to bring a series of virtual events produced by 
PLANED in partnership with communities, and we are hoping that your group will want to be a part 
of this. 
 
We will shortly be sharing with you an initial programme of podcasts, online quizzes, pre-recorded 
talks, and other events taking place throughout that week.  We also hope that your group might be 
inspired to create some of its own virtual content, and we would love to hear about this and to help 
promote it.  
 
If you would like to contribute to any of our events, or if you have ideas about your own and you 
need some assistance – or if you just want to do something as part of the week and would like us to 
help promote it, please do get in touch with stuart.berry@planed.org.uk to discuss your ideas.  
There is no cost to getting involved, and we will be incredibly pleased to do what we can to support 
you. 
 
Please do mark the week in your diary and get in touch if you have any thoughts or queries. 
 
With very best wishes, 
 

 
IWAN THOMAS 
Prif Weithredwr / Chief Executive 
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